
 

 
 
 
 
 

             20th November 2018 
RGS Ski Trip to Italy 2019 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
I am writing to you to confirm that following the departure of Mr Margerison I will now be 
responsible for the Ski Trip 2019 (23rd February 2019 – 2nd March 2019). I am delighted to be 
taking responsibility of the organisation of the trip and I would like to thank you for your 
support in making it possible.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to an information evening about the ski 
trip on Monday 3rd December 2018 at 5.30pm in the school hall. I will be giving a short 
presentation about the trip including information on the resort and our itinerary. Sayers of 
Yarm, a local ski shop, will also be giving a presentation on ski equipment and they will be 
offering you the opportunity to purchase items of ski equipment such as salopettes, ski 
jackets, goggles and gloves, amongst many other accessories. I hope that the timing of the 
evening will allow you to purchase these items as potential Christmas presents.  
 
Please could parents complete the attached form with details of your child’s measurements 
for ski equipment, previous skiing experience and their personal details as they appear on 
their passport. This information will make the handing out of skis, boots and helmets when 
we arrive at the resort much easier as IBT will provide personalised ski equipment for each 
student on arrival. Please could this form be completed and returned no later than 
Wednesday 28th November 2018. This form can be returned by paper copy or by email. 
 
Please could I also remind you that the final payment is due by Friday 30th November 2018, 
with payment being made by Parent Pay. I look forward to seeing you at the information 
evening. However, in the meantime should you have any queries please feel free to contact 
me at school by email milnera@ripongrammar.co.uk  
 
The resort of Val di Fiemme experienced some fantastic snow conditions last season, 
accommodating a number of hugely successful school trips. I very much look forward to 
your child’s involvement in the RGS Ski Trip 2019 and hope that they share the excitement of 
the staff involved!  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr A. Milner 
Director of Sport 
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RGS Ski Trip 2019 

Student Information 

Full name: (as it appears on your passport) 

………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Date of Birth: ................................. 

Height (cm): ………………………… 

Weight (kg): …………………………. 

Shoe Size (UK): …………………………… 

Head circumference (cm):…………………… 

Skiing Ability (Please circle the letter most appropriate to your child’s experience):  

0 (Total beginner) 

D (Dry ski slope experience) 

1 (1 week of skiing experience on snow) 

2 (Intermediate –   2  weeks on snow) 

3 (Advanced –    3 +  weeks experience)  

 

Please detail any dietary / medical requirements that we should be aware of at this 
point (if anything changes from now until the trip please contact Mr Milner) 

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 


